
SCC Publicity and Player Development 2019/20


We have published a new and improved website this year after losing our old website. Thank 
you to Patrick Langlais for setting this up so well and so quickly! 


We continue to post news on our FB page and currently there are 219 likes to our page.


A new Learn to Curl Program was started in November and it ran for 6 weeks. There were 14 
participants and the program was led by Rick Perron from Curl Moncton. Rick also provided a 
‘teach the teacher’ course for our volunteer instructors.  Thank you to Brenda Hastie, Anna 
Acton, Ellen McKay, Sharon MacIntyre, Helen Dickie, Reg Wade and Dave Weeks for helping 
out. The curlers learned a lot and had a great time! 


Rookie League was added in January as a followup for our Learn to Curl Graduates. This was 
open to all members and we had curlers at all levels either helping out or trying new positions. 
There were two draws and a total of 21 participants. Our last game on Sunday March15, was 
the last game of the club before we closed 2 weeks early due to COVID restrictions.


Submitted by Cathy Johnston


